
Jane Hildebran 
Saco 

To Whom it May Concern:
As a long time Maine resident, please consider my support of 
LD 867. These vaccines are still in the experimental phase and there are too many unknowns
on current and long term side effects. VAERS lists more than 20,000 deaths and over 
1,000,000 adverse events. This data cannot be ignored any longer. Peoples’ lives are at 
stake. My father has not been well since being fully vaccinated. He got covid one month after 
his booster shot. He’s always only had minor high blood pressure. Since being fully 
vaccinated, he’s been in and out of the hospital and doctors’ offices with various illnesses 
since. Without long term safety data, and based on current data, we cannot continue to 
mandate these shots.                           
Thank you for your consideration in doing the right thing. 


